
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

HOCKEY GETS OVER $350,000 FROM NGC 

 

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) has given $352,000 to the Trinidad 

and Tobago Hockey Board (TTHB) to support the Women and Men’s Hockey Teams on warm-up tours in 

preparation for the Pan American Games 2011. 

The award to the TTHB supported the Men’s Hockey Team in warm-up matches in the United Kingdom 
and against several Premiership teams which took place from September 8-14. The Women’s team also 
travelled to Chile one week in advance of the Pan American Games to play warm-up matches against 
several professional teams in early October. 
 
Over the past 10 years, the Trinidad and Tobago Women and Men Hockey Teams enjoyed a number of 
successes including the number one position in the Caribbean which they currently hold.  The teams are 
also positioned fifth in the Pan American region and have consistently ranked in the top 25 in the world. 
 
Over the years, the Men’s and Women’s Hockey Teams have enjoyed success at international games 
including Indoor World Cup in 2003; Commonwealth Games in 1998, 2006 and 2010; Central American 
Games in 2002, 2003, 2006 and 2010 and the Pan American Games in 2003, 2007 and 2011. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Christine Punnett 
Head, External Communications 
The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited 
Orinoco Drive 
Point Lisas Industrial Estate 
Mobile contact no: 775-1097 



 

 

 


